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MUSIC MARK

9th November 2023
Dear Families,

Year 5 Space Centre Visit 17.01.2024

We are very excited to be able to offer our children in year 5 an exciting enrichment opportunity to visit
the National Space Centre in Leicester on the 17% of January. The children will have the chance to explore
the interactive galleries and a special tour of the sky at night in the Sir Patrick Moore Planetarium.

The aim of the visit is to support the children’s learning in the Spring term.

We will be travelling to the museum by coach, leaving at 8:50 prompt and plan to arrive back at Tithe Farm
in time for the end of the school day.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day. Those children in year 5 who are entitled to a FSM’s
can have a lunch provided by the school kitchen. Further details on how to book packed lunches for FSM
children will be available after Christmas.

Children must wear their full school uniform for the trip.

To cover the cost of coach travel and entrance to the Space Centre, we are asking for a payment of £28 per
child. If your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant, the cost of the visit is covered using the grant. If
insufficient funds are not received one month prior to the departure date the school reserves the right to
cancel the trip.

Payment and permission for the trip must be made via your child’s ParentPay account.

If you would like to support this trip as a parent volunteer, please email the school office. We will confirm
with adults who have expressed an interest in helping whether they are required nearer to the trip date.

Your Sincerely,

Miss Clarke, Mrs Maloney & Miss Sharp
Year 5 Teachers



